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                       NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS  
 

 
 
The Police Board of Trustees convened on November 9th, 2021, and unanimously 
reappointed Secretary Russell Faine as the 3rd member for another four-year term. 
 
Trustee Brian McDeavitt was also re-elected to another four-year term as he ran 
unopposed. 
 
Congratulations to both Brian and Russell. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

  
Louis M Penque, Plan Administrator 
FOR THE BOARD 
 
 
C: Member (File) 
 
 


